From: Stephanie Banchero _
Sent: 24 July 2022 20:47

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Planning Application - 2022/2019/P

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you (o verily vour password elc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

I’ve been a resident of London for over 30 years and love this idea! I've seen Kings Cross improve dramatically
during this time and am excited by the possibility of its integration with Camden thanks to this development. | am
also a fan of enlivening disused spaces, walking and providing nurturing plants and trees for the residents of an area
that does not benefit from much green. I've witnessed how the New York City High Line has improved and vitalized
the areas it spans attracting visitors and revenue. | very much hope that Camden will support this so residents and
businesses alike can benefit from it.



